
Morning Announcements 

                                                            Thursday, April 19, 2018    
  

1. Post Prom registration forms are available in the office and guidance 
office.  Forms and payment can be turned into Mrs. Rhodes.  Please see Mrs. 
Rhodes if you have any questions. 

2. This summer Taylor County Pure Performance is once again hosting the Navy 
SEALs for a 2 day leadership training event. The event is open to anyone 
entering grades 8 through 12. Applications can be found in the office with more 
details. 

3. There will be a prom meeting during ELT in Mrs. Giese’s room. 
4. The Blood Drive for Wednesday, April 25, has been changed to the 

morning.  Please stop in the office and reschedule your appointment.  
5. All High School Concert Choir members, please be sure to bring/wear your 

concert attire today, Thursday, April 19th.  We will be loading the bus right after 
7th hour and departing by 2:45. All members need to be dressed before 
departing. Please be on time. Also, Katie will be getting all robes. 

  
         Lunch 
Chicken Patty 
Diced Potatoes 
Peas  
Pears 
 


